
 
Public Notice 

Road Closure – Concession 6 Road  
 

 
 

WHAT: The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, through its contractor Walker 
Construction, will commence with the road reconstruction of Concession 6 Road, 
North of Mewburn Bridge (Niagara-on-the-Lake / Niagara Falls Limit) to North of 
Warner Road.  
 
A detour route will be provided around the site for traffic. This closure is 
necessary due to the narrow roadway and to facilitate a shorter construction 
schedule for road reconstruction. 
 
WHEN: The road closure will begin on Monday, April 29, 2024, and be in place 
for seven weeks. 
 
CONTACT: Any inquiries concerning this road reconstruction can be directed to 
Mike Komljenovic, Engineering Supervisor, at mike.komljenovic@notl.com or 
905-468-3266 ext. 240. 
 
Emergency Services have been informed of this closure and have developed a 
plan to ensure emergency service to the properties in the closure area remains 
unaffected. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation.  
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